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Joanna Edwards

Subject: FW: Proposed structural alterations at 239 Camden High Street NW1 7BU

 

 

from: Holland, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Holland@tubelines.com]  

Sent: 01 June 2015 10:21 

To: Nigel Thornton 
Subject: RE: Proposed structural alterations at 239 Camden High Street NW1 7BU 

 

Nigel based on the review and your proposal I do not object to you moving forward to planning any further 

information you have please submit based on your email correspondence with Peter Brierley. 

Kind regards 

Steve   

 
 
Stephen Holland  
Infrastructure Protection Manager  

Tube Lines   

  
Tel 0207088 4188 
Mobile 07899060254 
Email: Stephen.Holland@tubelines.com 

 

From: Nigel Thornton [mailto:nigel.thornton@soiltechnics.net]  

Sent: 26 May 2015 5:24 PM 
To: Holland, Stephen 

Cc: 'kta (kta@structeng.co.uk)'; 'John Edwards (John.Edwards@honeedwards.co.uk)'; 'Hussain 
(hussain183@aol.com)'; Seb Crolla 

Subject: RE: Proposed structural alterations at 239 Camden High Street NW1 7BU 

 

Stephen 

 

Attached e-mail correspondence with Peter which includes our clients approval of fees. 

 

Will this progress matters? 

 

Regards, Nigel 

 

From: Holland, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Holland@tubelines.com]  

Sent: 26 May 2015 17:12 
To: Nigel Thornton 

Cc: 'kta (kta@structeng.co.uk)'; 'John Edwards (John.Edwards@honeedwards.co.uk)'; 'Hussain 
(hussain183@aol.com)'; Seb Crolla 

Subject: RE: Proposed structural alterations at 239 Camden High Street NW1 7BU 

 

Nigel did Peter Brierley IP engineer come back to you …my understanding was that he responded a few weeks ago?? 

 

Stephen Holland  
Infrastructure Protection Manager  

Tube Lines   

  
Tel 0207088 4188 
Mobile 07899060254 
Email: Stephen.Holland@tubelines.com 
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